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UPCOMING SPEAKERS
AUGUST 11   CAYSE HOUSTON – RAP HOUSE
AUGUST 18   MARTY SMITH  – SHERRY JACKSON MEMBER UPDATE
AUGUST 25  CAPTAIN OLIVIA JENKINS – CIVIL AIR PATROL   
SEPT 1           DANIEL GIRSCH –CRIMINAL AND HEALTH FRAUD

Extravaganza Update: 
AUCTION IS NOW OPEN

Please follow the link to register and share with
friends and family to gain a successful following

before the event kicks off!

https://qtego.net/qlink/holidayrotary

FOLLOW LINK TO GET YOUR TICKETS:
EXTRAVAGANA TICKET LINK

Don't forget family night on Friday, Oct 9th

THETHE
Connector

StayStay
ConnectedConnected
www.holidayrotary.com

www.rotaryinternational.org

www.facebook.com/holiday.
rotary

dacdb.com

Birthdays

8/5 Father Wales Drew
8/9 Jen G. Andrews 

8/15 Nickolas Manns

https://qtego.net/qlink/holidayrotary
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/2020-holiday-rotary-extravaganza-presented-by-us-water-services-corp-tickets-98016866085?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&utm-source=up&utm-term=user-profile
http://www.holidayrotary.com/
https://my.rotary.org/en
https://www.facebook.com/holiday.rotary
https://www.facebook.com/holiday.rotary
https://dacdb.com/SecLogin.cfm


Holiday Club
2020/2021 Officers
President  Gary Burden

Past President  Angela DiMattei
President Elect  Angel Cook

Vice President  Kelly Mothershead
Secretary  Jana Paulk

Treasurer  John Butler
Co Treasurer  Nick Manns

Sergeant at Arms  Jim Lovell
International Service  Michael Cox

Voactional  Jennifer Andrews
Public Relations  Kelly Mothershead

Club Services- Ed Hancock
Community Service  Melissa Fahy
Youth Services  Mary "Beth" Hittel

Vinny Buscetta
Kim Bogart 
Jackie Basak
Linda Vance

Jim Lovell

Note from theNote from the
PresidentPresident

Which Are You?  “The
Pessimist Sees Difficulty In

Every Opportunity. The
Optimist Sees Opportunity In

Every Difficulty.” – Winston
Churchill

Member SpotlightMember Spotlight

Marty Smith 
Sherry Jackson



Rap House

Cooking and delivering of meals
has been suspended until

further notice.

Rotary Club of Holiday has
made a $500 donation to the
Rap House and looks forward
to a time when we can safely

serve again!

Personal donation are
welcomed and appreciated.

Zoom Continues for Now
Tuesdays at Noon..check your email

for weekly invite!!

2020-21 
New Rotary Logo




